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Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

 

Greetings, Hawk Families! As we near the start of Spring, you will soon see the tent reappear on the 

blacktop. Students will no longer be able to eat in the gym, but we will continue to use Cafeteria A, 

Cafeteria B, and the library as our three indoor eating areas. The courtyard remains open, and students 

will be allowed to eat on the blacktop starting the week of March 28th. 

Although the Scholastic Book Fair ends today, in-person, it will remain open online until March 27th. 

Here are the links that will get you excited to shop at the Fair: 

Shop at the RDMS Online Book Fair Through March 27  

Video Book Trailers 

Virtual Book Fair Brochure 

Reminder to those interested, the Yearbook pre-sale ends March 31st. Order forms can be found on the 

middle school website. Track and Field practices start in April so if your student-athlete is planning on 

participating, please have them see Mr. Manderano to make sure they are cleared to start once 

practices begin. 

Finally, the number of students arriving after 7:50 each day is growing. The homeroom session lasts 

from 7:50 – 7:58 and allows us a chance to make important announcements and share news of the 

different accomplishments for which are students are responsible. We try to speak with students who 

often arrive after 7:50 on an individual basis, but we need your help to reinforce the responsibility of 

waking up early enough so that everyone can start the day on time.   

Have an outstanding weekend! 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Friverdellmiddleschool&data=04%7C01%7CRobert.Urbanovich%40riverdell.org%7Cf3ee7bf06d4b42e7c6ae08da08da0183%7Cae096beb53684ce9984628b0e1ecbcc4%7C0%7C0%7C637832029703066078%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=CfEPazzdO%2BAHX3OzsrmbUqAxLGIwTWv8ha3yJt73cT4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbcove.video%2F3oJADFb&data=04%7C01%7CRobert.Urbanovich%40riverdell.org%7Cf3ee7bf06d4b42e7c6ae08da08da0183%7Cae096beb53684ce9984628b0e1ecbcc4%7C0%7C0%7C637832029703066078%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=i7XA2LB9zdSrUfzDOlyLQlz7CQB%2F53lQFwIF9gNyKqA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbookfairsfiles.scholastic.com%2Fflippingbooks%2FS22%2FS22-MS-Case-Booklist%2FS22_MS_Case_Booklist.html%23p%3D1&data=04%7C01%7CRobert.Urbanovich%40riverdell.org%7Cf3ee7bf06d4b42e7c6ae08da08da0183%7Cae096beb53684ce9984628b0e1ecbcc4%7C0%7C0%7C637832029703066078%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=g2tYf9Nl5FWCtO8E0Oe12mTP6WiCLvVJiWVxCCYiqMI%3D&reserved=0

